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Comments: Concerning the United States Forest Service's (USFS) proposal to reconstruct the metal Quonset hut

along Wasatch Front in Utah in the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness,  will greatly damage the  image of what a

wilderness should be.  The USFS and American's job is to protect the Wilderness - The Wilderness Act 1964.

Leave it alone - Nature, not humans, will take care of the intrusive hut., it has little, if any, propose, as ascribed to

the USFS policy which states that the visitors take their own risk when volunteering to come to observe this

beautiful land.  I believe that the metal Quonset should be left in place to be naturally taken over by  nature.  To

call a building like this as part of the wilderness is absurd.

The USFS proposal wants to use helicopter and other motorized machinery in an area that is designated to be

serene, displaying only the noises of Nature.   This entire proposal will cause damage to our wilderness.  The

noise will frighten and create a nuisance, and possibly even injury to the animals who live there.  This is their

habitat!  

This motorized reconstruction of a metal Quonset hut is a perversion of the Wilderness Act.

In conclusion, I do not want the "hut" to be rebuilt or replaced.


